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“Love, Learn and Live Like Jesus 

25th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

It has been brought to our attention that in response to the additional public holidays issued by the 

Queen to celebrate her Platinum Jubilee that children will have their whole year attendance reduced 

by one day.  

 

We have determined to add this extra day on the end of the Summer half-term holiday.  This means 

that children will now return on Wednesday 8th June 2022 instead of Tuesday 7th June which will 

now be the staff INSET day. 

 

We will amend the web holiday dates and hope that this may allow some flexibility for those who 

were considering going away in this week.   

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Kieran A Loftus 

Headteacher 


